
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Pursuant to Section 24-6-402 of the Colorado Revised Statutes, you are herby notified those members 
of the Clifton Water District Board of Directors have been invited to attend and will attend a luncheon 
with legislators on December 16, 2022, at 12:00 p.m. The luncheon will be hosted by Ute Water 
Conservancy District located at 2190 H ¼ Rd, Grand Junction, Co 81505.  

Posted: 12-15-2022 


